
Reception—Sanai-Rae 

Y1—Max 

Y2—Dante 

Y3—Sierra 

Y4—Charlie 

Y5—Rachel 

Y6—Kwasi 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Friday February 8th 2019 

Dear Parents 

Our Year 4 Pupils led 

assembly on Tuesday this 

week, with a presentation 

on ’stress’ and how God will 

never overburden us. The 

class ended with a 

beautifully sung rendition of 

‘Three Little Birds’. 

Canon Frank joined us on 

Wednesday for Junior 

Liturgy about ‘Inspirational 

People’ including Sue Ryder 

and her work during WWII. 

This week we took part in 

Safer Internet Day, with all 

pupils having lessons 

dedicated to the 

importance of Internet 

Safety. See page three of 

this Newsletter for more 

information and advice for 

Parents on how you can 

keep yourselves and your 

children safe online. 

Excitement is building for 

the Year 6 PGL residential 

trip to Marchant’s Hill next 

week. With lots of activities 

to look forward to, I’m sure 

they will enjoy a fantastic 

experience with all their 

friends.  

Wishing you a lovely 

weekend. 

 

Ms Barry   

Head Teacher 

Spiritual Reflection 

Psalm 56:3-4  

When I am afraid, I put my trust in 

you. 

In God, whose word I praise— 

in God I trust and am not afraid. 

What can mere mortals do to me? 



Mathletics 

Certificates 

Gold—Barnaby 

Silver—Patrick, Raza, 

Joseph K, Flynn R, 

Victoria 

High Scores—Barnaby, 

Max W, Victoria 

This week Nursery have been 

learning about Chinese New Year. The 

children have been exploring how 

Chinese New Year is celebrated, 

taking part in group discussions and  

using roleplay to create their own 

experiences in a Chinese Restaurant.  

Other 

themed activities included: using a 

paintbrush to write Chinese symbols 

in sand, decorating a Chinese lantern, 

learning how to say ‘Hello’ and 

‘Goodbye’ in Chinese and sensory play 

with cooked noodles. 

This week French club have been celebrating 

"Le Nouvel An Chinois". We talked about the 

different animals celebrated in the past and 

being "le cochon" in 2019. The children also 

took on a maths challenge around Chinese 

stories, the girls conquered! Thank you to 

Luca in Year 3 for bringing a lovely traditional 

outfit and a paper dragon. Bravo les enfants! 

Madame Higham 

Remember all pupils have access to 

Language Angels online software. You can 

login by visiting: www.languageangels.com/

schools/ 

Username: Laleham1 Password: Laleham 1 



A reminder to please not block the school drive 

or park on  the Double Yellow lines outside 

school. There is plenty of parking available a 

short walk away on Peaks Hill Rise or further 

down Peaks Hill. 

The Double Yellow lines are there to provide 

extra visibility for children and parents when 

crossing the road outside school. Please do not compromise our children’s 

safety by parking inconsiderately. 

Internet safety is taken extremely seriously here at Laleham Lea. 

On Tuesday 5th February we took part in Safer Internet Day with the 

theme: Together for a better internet.  

Internet safety is continuously weaved throughout the Computing 

Curriculum here a Laleham Lea for each year group. In addition to this, to 

highlight the importance of Safer Internet Day, each year group was given 

an age appropriate presentation and relevant activities to help them stay 

safe on the internet during their Computing lesson this week.  

The UK safe Internet Centre www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/

parents-and-carers  is an excellent resource to help you keep your child 

safe online. 

When it comes to gaming—we are aware of the popularity of games like 

Fortnite and would remind Parents to keep in mind the age-

appropriateness of such games. If you are in any doubt about the 

suitability of a game for your child, the website 

www.commonsensemedia.org is an excellent guide to not only games, 

but apps and other media too. 

If you have any queries about the Internet Safety Day please contact Mr 

Grayson via middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 
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Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Mr Loveland) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
Feb 11th 

  

Swimming 

11+ 

A/Fitness 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save our 
Planet 

 

Year 3 &6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 4&5 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

 

3.30-4.00pm 

1-1.40pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
Feb 12th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Computer 
Club 

Accelerated 
Maths 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

 

Year 5 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

3.30-4.15pm 

Wednesday 
Feb 13th 

Homework 

Games 

Art 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
Feb 14th 

Drama 

Reading  

Homework 

Am Soccer 

Ballet— 

 

 

SuperSkills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

1-.1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday Feb 
15th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe allergies to peanuts and all nuts. 

Please do not send your child to school with any nuts or peanuts for snack 

time or in their packed lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut butter and any 

biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces (pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 


